
 
 
From: Krystle Craft <kcraft@qualtekwireless.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 6, 2021 4:47 PM 
To: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 
Subject: EM-CING-057-210224 // AT&T // NOTICE OF INTENT TO MODIFY AN EXISTING 
TELECOMMUNICATIONS FACILITY // 1323 KING STREET GREENWICH CT // CT2347 LTE 2C 
 
EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open any 
attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good morning,  
 
Qualtek Wireless had completed the AT&T modifications on the existing telecommunications facilities 
for the above referenced site, and would like to get the CSC Permit closed as soon as possible. Please 
see the attached Final CCA/SSI for your review and records. Should your team require any additional 
information or documentation, please let me know. I appreciate your assistance! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you, 

 
 
Krystle Craft / Construction Operations Specialist / 978.846.1990 / 
kcraft@qualtekwireless.com 
16 Esquire Rd, North Billerica, MA 01862 

 
 
Disclaimer: This email is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed, and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from 
disclosure under applicable law. If you received this communication in error, please do not distribute it and notify us immediately by email (administrator@qualtekservices.com) 
or via telephone (484.804.4500) and delete the original message. Unless expressly stated in this email, nothing in this message or any attachment should be construed as a 
digital or electronic signature.  
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